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This is in response to a letter from Nicole Della Rocco dated 4/4/13 regarding the Amended July Quarterly Report
(04/01/2012-06/30/2012) regarding item number two. When the amended report was created after downloading the original
report to work from because of a problem with the account, the note accompanying the Payee info must have dropped off.

The transaction involved transferring funds from Indpenendent Source PAC's federal account to Independent Source PAC's
state account. Thank you.




